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Docket Nos. 50-325, 50-324
License Nos. DPR-71, OPR-62

Carolina Power and Light Company
JTTN: Mr. E. E. Utley

Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering

and Construction
P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-325/88-28 AND 50-324/88-28

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Comissior. (NRC) inspection conducted by
C. A. Hughey on August 1-5, 1988. The inspection included a review of
activities authorized for ycur Brunsw!ck facility. At the conclusion of the
inspection, the findinos were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinatinns of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were
identified.

The NRC expressed their concern regarding the apparent lack of management
atts.,cion to the inoperability of gaseous effluent monitoring instrumentation
in their letter to you, dated October 1,1987, NRC Inspection Report
Nos. 50-325/87-33 and 50-324/87-32. Your letter of June 20, 1988, postpones d

your commitment to have the Reactor Building and Turbine Building ventilation !
flow rate measurement devices operational by January 13, 1989 un,il January 13, '

1990, due to project scheduling considerations. Your letter does not provide
a basis for Brunswick to continue in an ACTION statement of the Technical
Specifications. The intent of ACTION statements for Technical Specifications !
is to provide licensees an alternative reasonable short-time operatability !
period until corrective actions can be taken to place the system, equipment, ;

etc., in an operable condition. You are requested to provide the NRC with !
your basis for continuing in an ACTION statement condition of the Technical !

Specifications until January 13, 1990, l

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2
Title 10 Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter ud its enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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Carolina Power and Light Cortpany 2

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

4

J. Nelson Grace |

Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
Ic.spection Report

cc w/ encl:
/ P. W. Howe, Vice President

Brunswick Nuclear Project
sC. R. Dietz, Plant General Manager

State of North Carolina

pcc w/ encl:
/NRC Resider * Inspector

DRS Technical Assistant
Occument Centrol Desk
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